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Warriors

On October 22, 1980, a race
took place i Scammon Bay.
The wvillages that were to com-
pete in the race were Chevak,
Hooper Bay. Emmonak and
Pilot Statiow. The other village
schools like Chevak, Emmonak,
and Pilot Station could not
come to the race. Chevak did
not come because their princi-
pal broke his leg. The other
village schools did not come
because of poor school budget.
We felt sad and sorry for them
in not coming to the race

The day of the race was a
beautiful, nice day, but a little
cold. The hooper Bay track
team got to Scammon Bay by
Santa Fe Charter Service. On
the boys and girls track teams
from Hooper Bay were, Naaman

Tomaganuk, Henry  Smith,
Chucky Lake, Marita Smith, and
Mary Green. On the Scammon
Bay track teams were, John
Strongheart, Joseph Strongheart,
Clifford Kaganuk,  Margie
Walker, Eva Hunter and Barbara
Hunter.

The race was about 2 miles.
The race started from the High
School, went above the BIA
School, across the stream, up
the mountain, around the rocks,
down through the village, down
to the Airport, back through
the village, then back to the
High School. The winner in the
boys race was Joseph Strong-
heart from Scammon Bay.

Second place in the boys was
Chucky Lake from Hooper Bay;
third place was Henry Smith

from Hooper Bay; fourth place

was John Strongheart from
Scammon Bay. Fifth place was
Clifford Kaganuk from Scam-
mon Bay, and in sixth place was
Naaman  Tomaganuk  from
Hooper Bay.

The winner in the girls was
Marita Smith from Hooper Bay.
In second place was Mary Green
from Hooper Bay; in third place
was Margie Walker from Scam-
mon Bay; in fourth place was
Eva Hunter from Scammon Bay
and in fifth place was Barbara
Hunter from Scammon Bay.
The time of the race was about
11:00 AM. Quite a few people
came to watch the race. They
yelled loud when the race was
about to be finished, seeing that
our team was in the lead. How

happy we were for our boys in
winning the race.

After the race, the racers
took a nice hot shower. Then,
after the ‘showers, they ate a
good tasty lunch. They had
spaghetti and chicken. Right
after lunch, the teachers pre-
sented the awards. The awards
created happiness among the
winners. The year book staff
took pictures of the award
presentation so that the pic-
tures may be put into the
year book. This is the first
year book to be made in our
High School. We were very
thankful for the Hooper Bay
High School track team for
coming and competing with
us. Hopefully, we may compete
with other villages over these
coming school years.



